
Timely Warning March 2021 to Present
From: Julie Orio and Dan Lawson <donotreply@usfca.edu>
To: undisclosed-recipients:
Date:  Feb 21, 2022 8:51 PM
Subject: [USF] Incident at Loyola Village

______________________________________________________________________________

Dear USF Community Members,

Earlier this evening, USF’s Department of Public Safety was informed that a student residing in Loyola
Village was in possession of a firearm. Public Safety, the San Francisco Police Department, and members
of Student Life arrived onsite to offer assistance for all students involved. Law enforcement determined
that the reported firearm was a replica. There was no firearm in the residence hall and no injuries were
reported. Student Life staff is continuing to ensure that impacted students are getting the assistance they
need.

We remind you that USF Public Safety’s patrol and dispatch communications center operates 24 hours a
day, seven days a week. Public Safety responds to all reports of accidents, safety issues, crimes,
suspicious persons, and hazards on and around the campus. If you are experiencing an emergency,
please call Public Safety at (415) 422-2911. The non-emergency number for Public Safety (which also
operates 24 hours a day, seven days a week) is at (415) 422-4201.

Counseling and Psychological Services (CAPS) support is available to students. CAPS staff can be reached
Monday through Friday from 8:30 a.m.—5:00 p.m. by calling (415) 422-6352 or (415) 422-6351, or after
business hours by calling (855) 531-0761.

University Ministry support services are available to all community members. They can be reached by
calling (415) 422-4463 or emailing um@usfca.edu.

You may also contact the Office of the Dean of Students by emailing deanofstudents@usfca.edu or
calling (415) 422-5330.

Thank you for your continued support of one another.

Sincerely,

Julie Orio
Vice President, Student Life

Dan Lawson
Senior Director, Public Safety
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Timely Warning March 2021 to Present
From: USFCA Alert  <usfca@getrave.com>
To: undisclosed-recipients:
Date:  Feb 21, 2022 6:59 PM
Subject: Update to Emergency Notification at Loyola Village

______________________________________________________________________________

USFCA Alert: Situation at Loyola Village has been resolved. Shelter in place lifted. No further threat to
the community. Additional email to follow.



Timely Warning March 2021 to Present
From: USFCA Alert  <usfca@getrave.com>
To: undisclosed-recipients:
Date:  Feb 21, 2022 6:15 PM
Subject: Emergency Notification at Loyola Village

______________________________________________________________________________

USFCA Alert: Report of a person with a gun at Loyola Village. Avoid the area or shelter in place. USF
Public Safety and SFPD responding. Updates to follow.


